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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Historically, we organise a trip to celebrate the end of Primary school and this year 

we are looking to book the favourable Drayton Manor Trip. We appreciate that this 

can be an expensive time of year, therefore the trip to Drayton Manor is entirely 

optional and there is no obligation for your child to go; children wishing to not attend 

will have an exciting day of activities in school.  

The trip to Drayton Manor Park will take place on Wednesday 10th July. This trip will 

leave before school starts and will arrive back after school finishes. Times will be 

given out closer to the day. This exciting trip, and the benefit of additional hours, will 

give pupils a wonderful, fun filled day with their friends and teachers!  

As this is not a curriculum based trip, the full cost to all pupils will be a total of £21.00 

(this covers the transport and the entry). We will be travelling on minibuses; the form 

must be completed & returned, and the full balance is to be paid by Monday 24th 

June. Tickets will be purchased once money has been received, so this is a final 

deadline – ANY PAYMENTS AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals then a packed lunch will be supplied, 

please indicate on the ParentPay letter sent home if you would like to order a lunch. 

For the rest of the children they must bring a packed lunch. All children require a soft 

drink, please do not provide fizzy drinks.  

Places on this trip are subject to your child displaying good behaviour and 

attendance in school. Any pupil with attendance below 95% will not be considered 

for a place on this trip. The strike system for negative behaviour is still in place, so 

any pupils receiving a 3rd strike prior to this trip will not be permitted to take part - 

this may result in your loss of payment payment.  

We thank you for your continued support with all of our trips this year, which I am 

sure you will agree that the children have enjoyed and will remember for a very long 

time.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss L Boobyer 


